
On Saturday, 6th August 2016, 20 new PG students made history 
by being the first batch to shift into the North Campus at 
Kamand.  Earlier in 2012, first batch of students, the Director 
and few faculties shifted to Kamand (South Campus), which is 
now a fully residential campus with all the facilities. The fresh 
PG students have occupied rooms in the new B22 Hostel block. 
More students and several faculty with families will be 
following them in the weeks ahead.

On 8th Aug, Orientation for about 80 new PG students was held.  
These include pioneering students in new programmes: M.Tech. 
(Biotech), M.Sc. (Applied Maths), M.Tech. (EE – VLSI) 

in addition to the ongoing M.Sc. (Chemistry), M.Tech. (ME-Energy), 
iPh.D. (Physics), and M.S./Ph.D. in sciences, engineering and the 
humanities. The high tea at the end of the Orientation was served in 
the new B22 Hostel.

The pictures show students at the Orientation function; some of the 
first residents on the B22 terrace with the caretaker Chaman Lal; a 
group photo outside B22; boarding the shuttle bus from South to 
North; students perusing registration material. 

The first batch of students shift into the 
North Campus, IIT Mandi 

The Director expressed his thanks to all who were involved in making 
this a reality -- CPWD who built the hostel, NBCC (for the road, etc), 
our construction wing, hostel management, and administration. And also 
to the pioneering PG students, who shifted to North Campus.
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